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After Rejecting UAW, VW Workers May Still Get Works Council

News

2.19.14 

Steve Bernstein was quoted in an article entitled “After Rejecting UAW, VW Workers May Still Get

Works Council,” published in Legal Monitor Worldwide.

The article detailed Volkswagen's vote at the Chattanooga plant, which was 53 percent to 47 percent,

against the International Union, United Automobile, Aerospace and Agricultural Implement Workers

of America.

Some quoted in the article said they think it will be very difficult, if not impossible, to set up a works

council without an independent union.

"While it's something novel, they are up against a statutory framework set up to prevent this from

happening," said Steve.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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